Hi everyone. 
34O staff thought you would like to see what we have been up to when not in work or working from home. We miss you all lots and hope you are staying safe.  When you come back to school, we are going to have so many fun lessons. In the meantime, please try to be kind and helpful to your family at home. There are gold stickers in school waiting for you all!
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Hi everyone. Whilst I have been off and not working, I have been trying to keep fit and healthy. Each morning, I have completed Joe Wicks’s PE lesson, maybe you could try one of his workouts with your family members? I have also enjoyed video calling my family and friends. 
Miss you all lots. Mrs Orme x
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Hi wonderful class!
I hope you are all doing well and staying safe.
I have been keeping busy by cleaning the house, baking cakes and doing lots of gardening.
Be good and keep smiling 😊

Miss Quinn x
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Hello everyone. Missing you all lots! I have been doing lots of decorating and looking after my new puppy. Stay safe, see you all soon - Miss Gorton 🙂 x
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Hello, this week I have been playing a lot with my dog Ivy, we have been on lots of fun walks and playing fetch in the garden. On Sunday we had tea in the garden and we snuggled in blankets sat around the fire pit. See you all soon. Miss Taylor x
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